
ENAC Press Office - Viale Castro Pretorio, 118 - 00185 Rome  
Tel. +39 06 44596204 - fax +39 06 44596205 - e-mail l.rosati@enac.gov.it - ufficiostampa@enac.gov.it 

 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE NO. 73/2018 
 
ENAC’S DIRECTOR GENERAL, ALESSANDRO QUARANTA, VISITS MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT 
 
This morning (30th October), ENAC’s Director General, Alessio Quaranta, visited Milan 
Bergamo Airport accompanied by the President, Roberto Bruni, the Director General, Emilio 
Bellingardi, and some management representatives from SACBO, the airport’s management 
company. 
 
Milan Bergamo Airport is one of Italy’s most important national airports: it’s the third 
biggest airport in terms of both passenger numbers and transported freight and has 
recorded significant annual growth which has been confirmed by data for the first six 
months of 2018. 
 
The company’s senior management showed Mr. Quaranta some of the principal points of its 
activities, including: 

 the airport’s 2015-2030 Development Plan which forecasts €435m of company 
investment; 

 the company’s current status and the value that the airport’s activities generate for 
the area, including 8% of provincial GDP, and more than 17,000 direct and indirect 
jobs; 

 the airport’s rail link, which has high strategic development value, supporting 
complete inter-modality of transport which integrates the area’s motorway and road 
network with the rail network and also with the airport. 

 
SACBO also showed its institutional video which will be posted on its social media channels 
from today. 
 
The meeting continued with a visit to the airport’s infrastructure, which will soon see the 
start of works to expand the terminal, and the north area building site where new aprons 
are being built to house 8 Class C or 4 Class E aircraft, which will be available for use from 
the end of the year. 
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